Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

]
From: Foss, Katie ((I-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2015 2:27 PM
To: ‘abera@shshospitality.com’
Subject: 622 Bush Avenue
Mr. Mulugeta —

This e-mail serves to notify you that it has been recommended by the Legislative Hearing Officer, that a Fire Certificate
of Occupancy inspection be completed prior to the legislative hearing date scheduled for March 24™, 2015. This will help
determine what work has already been completed, prior to the hearing addressing the Order to Vacate and the Vacant
Building Status.

Please feel free to contact the Appeals Line with any questions, at {651) 266-8585.
Thank you.

Katie Foss

Receptionist

City Council Offices

310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.

St. Paul, MN 55102-1615
{651) 266-8560



